
 

December 29, 2021  

 

Ms. Linda Bridwell, Executive Director 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

211 Sower Boulevard 

P. O. Box 615 

Frankfort, KY 40602 

 

 RE: Case No. 2018-00044 

 

Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

 

Pursuant to the Commission’s Order of October 25, 2018 in Case No. 2018-00044 

and Sheet 51g of its tariff, Columbia Gas of Kentucky, Inc., (“Columbia”) hereby 

submits its Energy Efficiency/Conservation Program Report containing supporting 

documentation and revised tariff to be effective with meter readings beginning with its 

February Unit 1 bills on January 31, 2022. 

 

If you have any questions, please call me at (859) 321-5804 or email 

jmcoop@nisource.com. Thank you 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/  Judy Cooper 

Judy M. Cooper 

 

 

Enclosures 


